
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 To:  CIP Committee Members 
 
 From: Jeff Biegler, Director 
   Department of Parks and Recreation 
 
  Subject: Re-Allocation of Parks and Recreation CIP Funds 
  
 Date: April 16, 2014 
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On April 10, 2014 the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board 
unanimously approved the following allocation of Parks and 
Recreation CIP Funding: 
 

 Allocate $454,571 from the Parks & Rec CIP 
Contingency line item to the Dinosaur Park / Skyline 
Improvements Project 

 
The Board also voted unanimously to amend the Parks and 
Rec Five Year Plan to add the Mako Sica Trail Project in 
FY2015 and allocate $93,000 in funding to this project from 
the 2015 Contingency line item. 
 
We request that the CIP Committee concur with these 
recommendations and approve the allocation of funds as 
described above. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 

 


